From: Brian & Jean Hunter
218 Raymond Rd
Nottingham NH 03290

RE: Watercross #21-003-SIT

To:Town of Nottingham Planning Board
139 Stage Rd
Nottingham NH 03290

Chairman & Member’s of the Planning Board,

We are a direct abutter of Tax Map 69 Lot 8 &10. Our family attended all
the events of the Watercross in 2020. This was a great change in
Nottingham to add. We hope you will alllow this to event to continue. There
was not traffic impact or disturbance at all.

We understand not everyone will like this event or the noise that comes
with it. However, it’s only a few times a year. When the approval is granted
they are planing to spread it out and will give notice of the dates, this will
allow people not in favor to make other plans.

It was a great family time & lots of land to spread out.

Please accept this as my VOTE YES!
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Letter of Support

February 17, 2021

Town of Nottingham Planning Board
139 Stage Rd

Nottingham NH 03290

Re:Town of Nottingham Planning Board
139 Stage Rd
Nottingham NH 03290

Re:Case #21-003-SIT- Application from Tami Defrancesco, Trustee of Kubota
Trust & James George- 214 Raymond Rd - Application from Tami
Defrancesco, Trustee of Kubota Trust & James George- 214 Raymond Rd

Planning Board & Members,

My name is Bridget Jackson, | live at 211 Stage Rd Nottingham NH. I’'m
writing this letter of support in the above referenced case #21-003-SIT
WATERCROSS EVENT 3 x per year.

I was a participant in the Watercross event last year as an amateur rider, this
was an amazing experience for my self and my friends and family to be able
to come support & cheer me on. All 3 of the events were well organized,
between all the staff & volunteers.

1 think it is a great event to bring into our town.
I’'m hoping you consider my letter and give approval to the event. Im am
really looking forward to continue my new found sport in a town that | reside

Thank you for reading, looking forward to your consideration.
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Bridget Jackson
211 Stage Rd



